Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited take no
responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy or
completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or

in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement.

(R I

UNITED COMPANY RUSAL PLC

(Incorporated under the laws of Jersey with limited liability)
(Stock Code: 486)

VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT
SBERBANK FACILITY AGREEMENT

United Company RUSAL Plc (the “Company”) announces that its board of directors
has approved a facility agreement to be entered into with OJSC “Sberbank”
(“Sberbank”) pursuant to which Sberbank will make available to the Company a
facility of up to RUB18.3 billion (the “Facility”). The Facility has been approved by
the credit committee of Sberbank. The signing of the relevant documentation is
expected in the near future.

By Order of the board of directors of
United Company RUSAL Plc
Tatiana Soina
Director

30 November 2011

As at the date of this announcement, our executive Directors are Mr. Oleg Deripaska, Mr. Viladislav
Soloviev, Ms. Tatiana Soina, Mr. Alexander Livshits and Ms. Vera Kurochkina, our non-executive
Directors are Mr. Victor Vekselberg (Chairman), Mr. Dmitry Afanasiev, Mr. Len Blavatnik, Mr. Ivan
Glasenberg, Mr. Dmitry Troshenkov, Mr. Dmitry Razumov, Mr. Anatoly Tikhonov, Mr. Artem Volynets
and Mr. Petr Sinshinov, and our independent non-executive Directors are Dr. Peter Nigel Kenny, Mr.
Philip Lader, Mr. Barry Cheung Chun-Yuen and Ms. Elsie Leung Oi-sie.

All  announcements and press releases published by the Company are available
on its website under the links http://www.rusal.ru/en/investors/info.aspx and

http://www.rusal.ru/en/press-center/press-releases.aspx, respectively.



